
 

 
 
Dear __________________________, 
 
 

Re: Sex and relationships education 

 

You may remember that I wrote to you at the beginning of the year to 
ask for volunteers to help with the consultation process for our new Sex 
and Relationships policy.  I would like to thank you for putting yourself 
forward to contribute to the process.  It is so important that we have the 
views of parents and carers during the consultation. 
 
I would be most grateful if you could complete the enclosed 
questionnaire and return it to me by Friday 14th May.  You do not need to 
put your name on the questionnaire if you do not wish to, but your 
responses will help me to structure the forthcoming meeting. 
 
I would also like to invite you to attend a focus group meeting with me 
at school on Thursday 27th May at 2.30pm.  In order to comply with 
Covid secure practices, the meeting will be held outside if weather 
permits and, in the hall, with social distancing, in bad weather. 
 
Could you please write on the bottom of your questionnaire if you can or 
cannot attend the meeting? 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs Life 


